From: John Winston

Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 1:27 PM

To: csc <csc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] John Fyfe-Miller Appointment

As a resident of London, I firmly believe that Mr. John Fyfe-Miller is the logical and legitimate replacement for the outgoing councillor. I determined this opinion on the fact that not only did he marginally place second in the last municipal election, but his deep and intimate understanding of Ward 13 issues, and the downtown in particular, uniquely qualify him as the best candidate to represent the interests of the Ward and the community as a whole.

I know Mr. Fyfe-Miller to be a fair and reasonable person and whose decision making will be based on authoritative information, void of political preference or favour. I entreat the Committee to support Mr. Fyfe-Miller's appointment to the remaining term of Council and I consent to this letter being part of the public agenda. John Winston

Sent from my iPhone